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WELCOME TO SWIM LESSONS AT THE WCC!! 

Welcome to the first lesson of the new swim session!!  We hope that you and your family have an 

enjoyable experience.  We wanted to start you out with some information for your reference and to 

make your experience memorable but also safe. 

• One Adult is permitted on the pool deck per child during swim lessons for Preschool, School 

Age and Adult Lessons. 

• For Parent/Child lessons you are allowed 2 Adults, one in the water and one on deck.  The 

classes are too big now for more than one parent in the water.  This is due to limited space in 

the waiting area of the pool. 

• We respectfully ask that you not enter the pool deck until your class start time – as long as the 

previous class is out of the water.  With limited space on the deck waiting area, excessive 

people can pose a potential safety risk.  Parent&Child-5:30/Preschool-6:05/SchoolAge1&2-6:40/SchoolAge3&4-

7:30/Adults-7:30 

• You can enter the building early if you need to change, but please wait as stated above. 

• In cold weather months the front desk staff will sign you up for a text alert system to let you 

know when it is time for you to come in for your lesson.  

• PLEASE, we ask that there is no Video-taping of any kind in the class.  Photos that contain a 

child that is not yours are also not advised.  This is a state mandated policy for child safety. 

• Please keep your child within arms-reach at all times here at the WCC. 

• Please be respectful of others and keep language kid-friendly for the sake of our little guests. 

• If you arrive at the WCC incapacitated, or have a smell of alcohol or marijuana, you will be 

asked to leave and will miss the current class and it will not be made up or refunded. 

Have a Great Swimming Session!! 

LOCKER ROOM USAGE:  PANDEMIC PROTOCOL: 
We encourage the use of locker rooms to change your child / 

yourself before and after your scheduled swim lesson, but  
PLEASE use the correct locker room: 

 

Moms + Daughters = Downstairs Locker Room 
Dads + Sons = Downstairs Locker Room 

 
Moms + Sons = Handicap Room inside with door shut 

Dads + Daughters = Handicap Room inside with door shut 

 

Children over age 3 in opposite gender locker-rooms are not 
recommended by county child safety laws and is an 

uncomfortable situation for our members.   
Thank you for your cooperation! 

 

 During a Pandemic: 
 

     Temperature taken 
upon entry. 

 

   Mask to be worn the 
entire time you are in the 

building – including on 
the pool deck (but not IN 

the pool) 
 

The front desk staff will 
let you know when these 

rules have been lifted. 


